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Dear Mr. Yturralde,

On behalf of TMC Migrant Seasonal Head Start program, allow me to
express our gratitude for the collaboration that exists with your agency.
Together we serve and meet the needs of the children in our community.

The intent of this letter is to request an updated collaborative agreement
with TMC. Our agency recently revised the collaborative memorandum
of agreement with local education agencies and school districts. Please
find the enclosed agreement for your review. If these conditions are
satisfactory, please sign and return the agreement at your earliest
convenience. Should you find that an amendment is necessary, please
call me so that we may address the matter expeditiously.

We look forward to our continued partnership and wish to thank you in
advance for the opportunity to work together in preparing our children
and families for success. Together we can provide the best quality of

services to children and families as a team!

Respectfully,
/ ik

Deanne Milford

Disabilities and Mental Health Coordinator
Western Region

6104 45 Street, Suite A

Lubbock, TX 79407

(P) 806-763-4187

(F) 806-763-9136
deanne.milford@mail.tmccentral.org

6104 45" Street, Suite A Lubbock, TX 79407 (806) 763-4187
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Date: 02 /18 /15

Dear Randall Rapanut

TMC Migrant Seasonal Head Start Program is coordinating Child Find efforts with
community agencies and providers in an effort to locate children with disabilities.

TMC is currently recruiting children with disabilities that meet eligibility requirements
for our program. The program provides integrated, developmentally appropriate Head
Start services in accordance with the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act.

Included is 1) A Professional’s Child Find Brochure that provides additional program and
referral information. 2) A Parent’s Child Find Brochures that provides information to
families who may benefit from services. We would be pleased if you would share
brochures with people you serve who might be interested in receiving TMC Migrant
Seasonal Head Start services for their children with identified or suspected disabilities.

Thank you for helping TMC reach out to children with disabilities and their families.
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Deanne Milford
Disabilities/Mental Health Coordinator

Western Regional Office
6104 45th St. Suite A
Lubbock, Texas 79407
Tel.: (806) 763-4187
Fax: (806)763-9136

Toll Free No. 1-888-837-5151 REV 02/11

deanne milford@mail.(mccen!ral.org

ncy Copy to the Child Find Binder



